28th September, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

He T beg to acknowledge the recelpt of your letter
of the 20th instant relative to the Steamer "THE LADY
BELIE", the contents of which are noted and for which
I am obliged, and I have to inform you that full
particulars of this case have been forwarded to the
Soclety's Surveyor at Dublin. ;

Yours faithfully

Clerk to the
GClagsificatlion Committee.

he S. & S. Steamship Co. Ltd.,
4, Merchants Quay,
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